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I am against backyard homeless encampments. I live in Hillwood. My husband & I moved from Echo Lake to
 Hillwood in October of 2015 specifically because our prior home was included in the phase one rezone area and we
 wanted to live in a quiet area zoned for single families. Allowing my neighbors to shelter as many individuals as
 will fit in their yards creates a multi family situation which increases the noise and traffic and strain to infrastructure
 such as our sewer system, a system for which we all pay equal amounts I might add. As a tax payer and property
 owner backyard homeless encampments are not what I want for my neighborhood.
Sincerely
Lisa Vose Sigman
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